The Victoria Quarter Inquiry
 
Residents have the following concerns: the issues such as insufficient parking spaces. We are not asking for an excessive amount, but we know that with only 0.6 spaces per home, it will lead to more street parking and the introduction of a CPZ which, will cost every household in the area money to pay for parking permits. Even if they increased the number of parking spaces by 100 to 434 that would only be 0.8 spaces per home and would still comply with the London Plan.
 
 
 There are not enough three and four bed family homes – 22% in the proposed scheme compared to 30% in the 2017 approved scheme.
 
Additional running costs: they have had to include cooling units because the flats will overheat but opening the windows will be too noisy. They have also located the bin stores in the basement car park for the six blocks above but that will require additional staffing to manage them. This adds to the cost of living in the flats simply so they can squeeze more in.
 

